
High Commission of India 
Ottawa 

**** 
 

Open House on Consular Services on 05th March 2025 (Wednesday) 
 
 

The High Commission of India, Ottawa will organize an ‘Open House’ on consular matters 
on 05th March 2025 (Wednesday) between 1500 hours – 1600 hours at the High 
Commission of India (10 Springfield Road, Ottawa). 
 
Please note that the Open House is only intended to address/respond to specific issues 
related to consular services of applicants residing in the consular jurisdiction of High 
Commission of India, Ottawa and is not meant for regular consular services, for which 
information/guidelines are available on our website: https://www.hciottawa.gov.in 
 
For security reasons, those desiring to join the Open House should notify their personal 
details, service reference no. and specific issue, in advance to cons.ottawa@mea.gov.in 
by 25th February 2025. Unless otherwise notified, they may then visit the High Commission 
for the ‘Open House’ with their valid IDs and all other documents related to their query. 
Visitors are advised not to bring any backpacks/luggage. 

 

 
Ottawa 
17th February 2025 
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